
 

 

  

 

 

 

Autumn is upon us and plenty of public engagement opportunities are 
falling into place this November. 

This month, Community & Neighbourhood Engagements are scheduled 
for twelve different neighbourhoods around Fort McMurray. Drop in 
for a coffee and find out what’s happening in your neighborhood. Visit 
Participate Wood Buffalo for the schedule of dates and locations. 

In late November, Administration will be presenting the 2023 
Municipal budget for Council's consideration. It’s also an opportunity 
for you to speak to Council as a delegate. This means you can watch 
the budget meetings online at rmwb.ca/council, or become a delegate 
and share your thoughts about the proposed budget. Learn more about 
the municipal budget at rmwb.ca/budget. 

Subscribe to Participate Wood Buffalo for email notifications and keep 
in the loop about municipal projects that matter to you. 

New! 
 

Outdoor Exercise Equipment Feasibility Study 

We’re exploring the possibility of outdoor exercise 
equipment in numerous rural communities. 
Residents can provide feedback through this survey, 
until November 30, 2022.  

 

Ongoing Engagements 

Neighbourhood Engagement Series 

Join us for an engagement series in your 
neighbourhood! We’ll chat about municipal projects 
and how they impact you. We want to hear your 
ideas to make your neighbourhood even better.  
 
November 14 Anzac, Fort McKay, and  

Downtown Fort McMurray 
November 15 Dickinsfield 
November 16 Thickwood & Beacon Hill 
November 17 Timberlea 
November 18 Gregoire 
November 21 Eagle Ridge 
November 23 Wood Buffalo & Prairie Creek 
November 24 Abasand & Waterways   
November 25 Grayling Terrace 
 
You can find more details here.    

 

Recently Completed 

Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts on how we can 
make Fort McMurray Wood Buffalo an even greater place to call home.   

 

Fall Show and Artisan Market 

We had 344 conversations on numerous 
engagement campaigns while enjoying a coffee and 
a treat with resident. There were interactive 
components like “Ask the Mayor”, a draw to win an 
e-scooter (construction updates registration), large-
scale wayfinding prototypes, information about the 
winter maintenance zone and boards/committees 
recruitment campaigns, and an opportunity to 
provide feedback on reach six flood mitigation.  
 
 
2022 Construction Season  
Thank you to everyone who signed up for 
construction updates and entered the contest 
for a chance to win an e-scooter or one of three 
$100 prepaid Visas. 533 subscribers were 
entered into the draw and the prize winners 
were announced on November 1 through a 
Facebook Live event. See the first names of the 
winners at rmwb.ca/construction and check 
your email if you see your name. 
 
 
Community Policing Office   
On October 27, 2022, we helped celebrate the 
grand opening of the new community policing 
office downtown. The event included a prayer 
from Elder Lorraine Albert, and speeches from 
RCMP Officer-in-Charge, Superintendent Mark 
Hancock, and Mayor Sandy Bowman, discussing 
community safety and police visibility 
downtown.  

 

 
Stay tuned as we wrap up more projects and share with you what we 
have heard.  
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https://participate.rmwb.ca/community-coffee-chat
https://www.rmwb.ca/en/mayor-council-and-administration/budget.aspx
https://www.rmwb.ca/en/mayor-council-and-administration/budget.aspx
https://participate.rmwb.ca/
https://participate.rmwb.ca/outdoorequipment
https://participate.rmwb.ca/community-coffee-chat
https://www.rmwb.ca/en/roads-and-construction/construction-projects.aspx

